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Jai Ananda

From: Penny Fletcher
Sent: Thursday, 24 February 2022 15:37
To: Jai Ananda; Stephen Szydlowski
Cc: Frank Squadrito; John Wong; Gregor Wilson
Subject: RE: PRIORITY REQUEST FOR REVIEW : Unauthorised Tree Removal on Edward Millen 

by contractors on Lot 3
Attachments: RE: 384 EVP - removal of three trees

Categories: References, LEGAL, BEVP Pty Ltd

Hi Jai, 
 
On 6 September 2021 the Town was advised by Brendan O Hehir of Prime Civil of the need to remove 3 
small trees from Edward Millen Building Grounds (see first email in this chain, below). 
 
Please also see the attached email for your reference. 
I confirm the following is a quotation for the 6:1 tree replacement & 3 years’ maintenance + Helliwell value 
- 
 

Tree removal & replacement cost breakdown 
Quoted on 15/02/22 for tree ID111006 at Edward Millen Building Grounds 

Street tree removal cost = removal + stump grinding $0.00 
Helliwell valuation $5,121.36 
Administration fee $100.00 
Street tree replacement & maintenance cost - $560.81 x 18 trees (6:1 
replacement ratio) 

$10,094.58 

Remedial pruning works  $125.00 
Total $15,440.94 
GST $1,544.09 

TOTAL COST $16,985.03 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Penny Fletcher 
Technical Officer Parks  

Phone 08 9311 8111  
www.victoriapark.wa.gov.au 
 
 
 

       
Subscribe to our e-newsletter! 
 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 


